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1st – Early Dismissal
6th – Play Auditions
8th – Early Dismissal
12th – Picture Retakes 
15th – Early Dismissal
20th -   Holiday Sing-Along
21st -   Early Dismissal
22nd – Jan. 2nd WINTER BREAK
Jan. 1, 2024 – HAPPY NEW 
YEAR!
Jan. 3rd  – Back to School

2420 Fisher Lane  Millcreek Ut  84109  385-646-5002 

· · 

SCHOOL
WEBSITE

SCHOOL
INSTAGRAM

PTA:
FACEBOOK

PTA:
INSTAGRAM

HOLIDAY CONCERT
Our Holiday Concert will be held on Dec. 20th. This is an event where each 

class performs holiday songs for our community. In an effort to allow space 

for all to see, we will be holding two performances. We are asking families 

who have a last name starting with the letters A-L to attend the 

8:30 – 9:30 time. Families with a last name starting with the letters M-Z are 

invited to the 1:30 – 2:30 performance. Please try to attend the time that 

corresponds to your last name. 

We will begin with kindergarten this year and move through the grade levels 

with 5th graders performing last. Due to the nature of the performance, we 

cannot guarantee an exact time for when each grade level will be on 

stage. To ensure you see your child(ren), we recommend arriving on 

time. 

If you are attending the AM performance, you are welcome to find a seat in 

the cafegymatorium anytime between 8:10 and 8:30. If you are attending the 

PM performance, please do not arrive any earlier than 1:10. This will allow 

us sufficient time to get lunch cleaned up. 

Wishing you all  the Happiest of Holidays!

Mental Health Message from our 
Social Work Team

The holiday break can be a welcome 
change from routine and structure. 
However, students who experience 
mental health challenges rely on the 
predictability a school day schedule 
provides.  Without it, some of these 
children may be prone to oppositional 
behavior.  One way to keep the peace is 
to keep a schedule.  Building your day to 
look as much like a school day as possible 
helps create a feeling of safety for 
vulnerable children. 
The article found at this QR code 
has additional tips for a successful 
holiday break. 

CONNECT WITH 
US!



Thank you to everyone who contributed to the 
Millcreek Warm Winter Coat Drive.  

It was a huge success!  

The Rosecrest Chorus proudly invites you to its 
two holiday performances: 

Monday, December 4 at 5:30 p.m. 
Wasatch Lawn Memorial Park and Mortuary 

3401 S. Highland Drive
Thursday, December 14 at 6 p.m. 

Rosecrest Cafegymatorium

All 4th and 5th grade students are invited to audition for the play…
…Singin’ In The Rain!

Dec. 6: AUDITIONS
Dec. 7: Callbacks

Dec. 8: Cast listing

We have partnered with SWIG for a special spirit night!  On 
Friday, December 15, please stop by the SWIG located at 

2330 E. 3300 S. anytime during normal business hours (7:30 a.m. – 
10:30 p.m.), MENTION ROSECREST and a portion of the proceeds will 

be returned to the school!  

Please join us for the PTA meeting on 
Monday, December 11 @ 8:30 a.m.

Classroom holiday parties will be December 21.  
Please check with your teacher for specific times. 
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